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April 2024 

Y6 Curriculum Newsletter – Summer Term 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I hope you have all enjoyed the Easter break. The beginning of the term sees our continued preparations for 

the SATS alongside our wider curriculum work. SATS Week is from Monday 13th May - Thursday 16th May.  

Please ensure that your child is in school everyday, as every moment is crucial for SATS preparation. 

Please support your children in preparing for the SATS and helping them to have a positive mindset. If you 

have any questions or concerns, please contact the office to make an appointment so we can have a chat. 

 

I hope that the children can have a fantastic final summer term as Newbold Verdon students. 

Along with this letter, the children will be bringing home knowledge organisers for the topics covered this 

term. There will be a short quiz at the end of the topics which will be based on these.  

 

English 
Texts: 
 
Explanation text: 
Electricity 
 
Persuasive writing: 
Greece travel 
brochure 
 
Fantasy writing: 
Greek myth 
 
Character 
description: 
creation of a Greek 
god or goddess 
 
Other short burst 

Maths 
 
Daily Arithmetic  
Revision of the key 
areas of maths:  
Place value 
Problem solving 
and reasoning 
Measures 
Fractions and 
percentages 
Geometry 
Statistics 

Science 
 
Light 
 
The Heart, Blood 
and Transportation 
and Health 

Art 
 
Sculpture and 3d: 
making memories 

Geography 
 
Study of a 
European Region- 
Greece 



Dragon Lane, Newbold Verdon, Leicestershire LE9 9NG 

 Tel:  01455 822362   Fax:  01455 824913 

E-mail: office@newboldverdon.leics.sch.uk 

 

'Together we will give all our children the educational experiences necessary to fulfil 

their potential.’ 

 

 

writing pieces post 
SATs. 
 

History 
Ancient Greece 
Focusing on 
Education in Ancient 
Greece, knowing that 
the Greek Alphabet 
and language was the 
base for English and 
that democracy 
began in Ancient 
Greece.  

Computing 
Programming- 
Variables in games 
Creating media- 3D 
modelling 

RE 
What do religions 
tell us when life 
gets hard? 
For Christians, what 
kind of King is 
Jesus? 

PSHE 
Growing and 
Changing (RSE) 
Rights and 
Responsibilities 
Keeping myself safe 

Music 
Pitch 
20th Century Music 

 
PE 
Our PE lesson will continue to be on Thursday afternoons this term with the sports coach. Please ensure that 
your child always has their PE kit in school.  
 
This includes: a white PE top and black or navy shorts or jogging bottoms. Your child needs to have a change 
of shoes in their PE kit for PE lessons. To help us with lost property, please ensure all items are named. Hair 
must be tied up.  
 
 In the summer term as the weather improves, please ensure your child has a sunhat in their PE kit.  
 
Homework  
 
Please continue to encourage your children to read daily and complete their reading journals. If children read 
five times in a week, they will be entered into the reading raffle and be awarded with their Class Dojo points. 
Children will receive prizes once they have reached 25 points! 
 
Children will continue to be given arithmetic practice as well as grammar and reading revision each week for 
practice. 
 
If there is anything you are not sure of please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Miss Davison 
Class Teacher 
 

 

 


